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Recently, I visited in the Kumaon Himalaya to conduct an outreach event with a local 

NGO in order to develop resilience among mountain dwellers. It was great learning 

experience to talk to them about their challenges on conservation and sustainability 

of natural resources including caterpillar fungus. I also gave a talk on importance of 

resilient community for sustainable future in the Himalaya.  

 

 

 

 



 

 


